
CSI Student Chapter of Dept. of Computer Science & Engineering 

Organized Workshop HTML Starter 

 

CSI Student Chapter of Department of Computer Science & Engineering Conducted 
One Week Workshop HTML Starter exclusively for its student-member from March 06-
10, 2017. The objective of the workshop was to introduce HTML to those student-
members, who were unfamiliar with basic HTML. The workshop covered important 
topics for webpage creation like tables, images, hyperlink and forms etc. The students 
listened and carried out exercises very enthusiastically and were very interactive with 
the trainers. 
 
 

 
 
 


